
DIOCESI DI FAENZA-MODIGLIANA  
REMINDER FOR VOLUNTEERS

To be ready for service, the volunteer must:
• wear the mask and the diocesan identification mark
• lock the church doors, so that they stay open
• prepare what needed: information poster, hand sanitising 

gel, some masks for those without it
• sanitise his/her hands with the gel
• wear disposable gloves

At churchgoers arrival, the volunteer must: 
• check that no gatherings are formed and that people in line 

respect the distance of 1.5 meters
• warn the churchgoers that they cannot enter in the presence 

of flu / respiratory symptoms, nor with temperatures equal to
or higher than 37.5°C, nor if they have been in contact with 
people positive for SARS-CoV-2

• check that everybody wears a mask without a valve, 
covering entirely their nose and mouth, and sanitise their 
hands with gel

• invite each person to sit in a free place, the furthest from 
entrance

• be careful not to let more people enter than the allowed 
maximum

At the end of the celebration, the volunteer must: 
• guide the outflow of people, starting from the benches 

closest to the doors, ensuring that the distance is maintained 
and that no gatherings are formed.
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